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HISTORIC DISTRICTS COMMISSION 
 
MEETING DATE: September 24, 2015 
 
Present:   Fred Taylor, Chair, Linda Hawes, Vice Chair, Frank Riepe, Lee Swanson, Aaron 
Simms (SunBug Solar), David Hoaglin (First Parish), Stephen Gabeller (First Parish) 
 
CONTINUATION: CASE 15-20. Public Hearing p First Parish Church of Sudbury, 327 
Concord Road (Town Assessor’s Map H09-0065).  Applicant Jim Gish (for the First Parish 
of Sudbury U.U.)  For a Certificate of Appropriateness to install solar panels on the Atkinson 
Wing.   
 
After discussion of the placement of the panels, solar panels were approved (Mr. Taylor, Ms. 
Hawes, Mr. Swanson voting in favor, Mr. Riepe against) to follow the engineering plans (as 
shown) with the following conditions: 
 

• On the southern roof of the Atkinson wing the panel furthest to the right in the middle 
row will be removed and installed on the northern roof of the Atkinson Wing.   

 
• The panels on the southern roof will be moved to the right to provide a border of at least 

16” and not more than 24” on the left side.  The 10” borders on the top and bottom will 
remain as shown. 

 
OTHER BUSINESS 
 
Minutes of HDC meeting on September 24, 2015 were unanimously approved with the following 
corrections. 
 

• The word “dust” will be added on page 3 to the sentence beginning with, “Heather Curtis 
was present . . . .” after the word “stone.” 

 
Members discussed what appears to be change of plans for barn door at 239 Concord Road.  Mr. 
Taylor will contact applicants to inquire. 
 
Members discussed the front storm door at 295 Concord.  This may not have been approved.   
Members were asked to drive by and comment at next meeting.   
 
Members were asked to look at 8 Lafayette Drive and surroundings in preparation of Oct. 8 
meeting. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:10 PM.  


